
 

 

Monday 7th December  2020, Term 4 - Week 9 

 

Awahou School 
Ngā kaitiaki o tō tātou wāhi - Guardians of our place 
 

2020 Whakanui 
Thanks everyone who came along to our 2020 Whakanui last night! Congratulations to our award recipients.                
Thank you Tom Scott and Hamish White for your awesome entertainment pieces! Well done to our fab hosts                  
Gemma Passey and Belle Dykman. We were extremely proud of all of our students. The drinks all sold                  
extremely well, selling $103.50 worth of delicious juices.  

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE! 

https://www.facebook.com/AwahouSchool/photos/pcb.3164561526982057/3164552923649584/?__cft__[0]=AZUc5uLg9zdFDYAp4YHxjZ9ez2xONhSmcfELX_ycKOmXQq2ibO6GfWMsoT5yNvJcq50QUidTksj_Y9phRhHRtJQdVoYtGy09EU332zvg4cn8pun9qjx2d4r-1ZjZ_FYvCb6StTJIMlC4zYqH5QucjOEQ6RTI9Kqagb-E_HB_NJdFfdLSWqDCHMtcOOfu2RZU6vI&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/AwahouSchool/photos/pcb.3164561526982057/3164553573649519/?__cft__[0]=AZUc5uLg9zdFDYAp4YHxjZ9ez2xONhSmcfELX_ycKOmXQq2ibO6GfWMsoT5yNvJcq50QUidTksj_Y9phRhHRtJQdVoYtGy09EU332zvg4cn8pun9qjx2d4r-1ZjZ_FYvCb6StTJIMlC4zYqH5QucjOEQ6RTI9Kqagb-E_HB_NJdFfdLSWqDCHMtcOOfu2RZU6vI&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/AwahouSchool/photos/pcb.3164561526982057/3164553810316162/?__cft__[0]=AZUc5uLg9zdFDYAp4YHxjZ9ez2xONhSmcfELX_ycKOmXQq2ibO6GfWMsoT5yNvJcq50QUidTksj_Y9phRhHRtJQdVoYtGy09EU332zvg4cn8pun9qjx2d4r-1ZjZ_FYvCb6StTJIMlC4zYqH5QucjOEQ6RTI9Kqagb-E_HB_NJdFfdLSWqDCHMtcOOfu2RZU6vI&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/AwahouSchool/photos/pcb.3164561526982057/3164553810316162/?__cft__[0]=AZUc5uLg9zdFDYAp4YHxjZ9ez2xONhSmcfELX_ycKOmXQq2ibO6GfWMsoT5yNvJcq50QUidTksj_Y9phRhHRtJQdVoYtGy09EU332zvg4cn8pun9qjx2d4r-1ZjZ_FYvCb6StTJIMlC4zYqH5QucjOEQ6RTI9Kqagb-E_HB_NJdFfdLSWqDCHMtcOOfu2RZU6vI&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/AwahouSchool/photos/pcb.3164561526982057/3164554606982749/?__cft__[0]=AZUc5uLg9zdFDYAp4YHxjZ9ez2xONhSmcfELX_ycKOmXQq2ibO6GfWMsoT5yNvJcq50QUidTksj_Y9phRhHRtJQdVoYtGy09EU332zvg4cn8pun9qjx2d4r-1ZjZ_FYvCb6StTJIMlC4zYqH5QucjOEQ6RTI9Kqagb-E_HB_NJdFfdLSWqDCHMtcOOfu2RZU6vI&__tn__=*bH-R


LAST DAY OF 2020 
 

Tuesday 15th December @1pm 

Buses will still be running at 1pm 
 

2020 Reports 
Reports will be sent home in hard-copy on Monday         

14th December. If you do not want a hard-copy and          

are happy with the online version please let us know.          

You will receive notifications of your child’s report        

updates once we have entered them.  

Pool Keys 
Just a reminder that    

you might only have    

until Tuesday 15th   

December to buy a pool     

key.  

2021 Stationery Packs have arrived… 

Thanks to everyone who has already paid for their child/ren’s          
stationery pack for 2021. If you haven’t yet, don’t panic! You           
have heaps of time. Please ensure you use your child’s name as            
the reference and SP as the code. Feel free to pick up your             
child/ren’s pack from the office to cover the books if you wish to,             
there is no requirement to do so however. 

Goats 
We have a family wanting to rehome their 5 lovely 

goats. If you are interested please let us know.  

 

School House for Rent 
The school house is seeking new tenants this coming         

January. If anyone is interested please contact the        

school for more information.  

End of Year Trip to Victoria Esplanade! 
We have decided to take all the students on a well deserved trip to Victoria Esplanade on Monday. We will be                     
travelling by bus and van, so no need for parent help on this one. We will leave school at around 10am and                      
return by around 2pm. If you do not wish for your child/ren to attend this trip please let us know. They will                      
need a packed lunch and water bottle. They may also need togs and towels for a dip in the paddling pool or a                       
swim back at school. They do not need to wear their school uniforms.  

 

 



 


